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Since Legal Requirements & Program Regulations of the Federal Depository Library Program 
was published in June 2011, the Government Publishing Office has continued to update and 
enhance resources and policies in support of your Federal depository operations and the patrons 
your libraries serve. As a result, some information within the document merits updating. 
 
This update to Legal Requirements & Program Regulations of the Federal Depository Library 
Program documents five changes within Part 111, the FDLP Regulations.  
 
Three changes do not constitute substantive changes to the regulations themselves, but document 
a change in the resource referenced within the regulations. 
 

4. FDLP-L has been replaced by the FDLP News and Events announcement 
service. 

 
25. & 38.  The new FDLP Decal, replacing what is in 

the document, is described. 
 
Changes to the two other regulations are more substantive. 
 

10. This regulation was removed to allow for the development of all digital 
depositories. 

 
57. Additional withdrawal options now available for regional depository 

libraries per the Regional Discard Policy are accounted for. 
 

 
Additional information about FDLP policies, practices, and guidance can be found on FDLP.gov, 
under Requirements and Guidance > Guidance. 
 
If you have any questions or if you would like to speak with a FDLP Outreach Librarian about 
FDLP operations and management, please contact us through FDLPOutreach@gpo.gov or by 
phone at 202-512-1119. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Laurie B. Hall 
Superintendent of Documents 
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